
The winning  class is ... Gillygate.
Well Done!

              

Wednesday 8th November: School Photos 
Thursday 9th November 5.30-6.30:  EYFS Open Evening

Parents Consultation Week beginning 13th November 2023. Late night
 meeting Thursday 16th November

Wednesday 15th November: Flu Immunisation 
Friday 1st December 2pm-4pm: Christmas Fair

Friday 8th December: School Closed for Training Day
Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Grotto

Tiny Steps and Nursery Christmas Performance 12th & 14th December 9.30am
Reception Nativity 19th December 9.30am

Key Stage 1 (Y1 & Y2) Christmas Concert 18th December 2.00pm
KS2 Carol service at St Thomas Church Wednesday 20th December 2.00pm

https://yorkshireattractions.org/wp-
content/uploads/YAG-Autumn-Voucher-Book-2023.pdf

Stonegate: 89.80%

 
Jubbergate: 87.56%
Ousegate: 89.57%
Fishergate: 93.18%
Whip-Ma-
Whop-Ma-
Gate: 93.16%
Gillygate: 94.09%
Fossgate: 82.71% 
Micklegate: 82.49%

Our School Target is 97% National Figure 96%
This week our whole school attendance was: 88.93%

Dear Families,
We hope this newsletter finds you well. As we approach the end of  Autumn 1 half term, we want to take a moment
to express our gratitude for your support and involvement in your child's education. A Big Thank You! Your
dedication to your child's learning journey does not go unnoticed, and we appreciate the time and effort you
invest in their growth and development. Whether it is helping with weekly homework, reading daily with your child,
attending our Inspire Mornings or simply ensuring your child is prepared for each school day, your support is
invaluable.  
This week the children across school have really enjoyed taking part in our ‘C’s the day’ and developing skills to
support them in future employment. Year 3 became entrepreneurs and have raised enough money to sponsor 2
endangered animals.  We are so proud of their achievement. 
Don’t forget to make sure if your child is in Key Stage 2 that they sign up for one of the Enrichment activities as
they get booked up quickly. Please also remember to sign up for your child’s consultation week, as this is a great
opportunity for you to talk to your child’s class teacher about their learning and wellbeing.
Below is a link to some vouchers you can use this half term with your family. I hope you all have a lovely half term.

Take care Mrs Robinson
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